
 

 

Year 4 

Tree and Shrub Planting 

Once again tree and shrub 

planting has taken place.      

Miss Heath and Mrs Ball  have 

aided Year 4 in planting. 
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 Christmas Fayre 

Return to School 

School starts again on 

Wednesday 4th January, 

there will be an inset day for 

staff on Tuesday 3rd. 

We wish everyone a safe and 

happy holidays! 

 

Thank you to everyone who attended, the Friends of  St Saviour’s and all 

the volunteers, the Fayre raised £929! 

Thank you to the Rev. Sanderson at Butt 

Lane Baptist Church and Rev. Baker at             

St Thomas’ in Kidsgrove for making our  

visits so enjoyable. 

Church Visits 

Carols around the Christmas Tree 

Families and friends are welcome to come along to school at 1pm for     

carol singing around the tree.  The perfect way to end the term for the      

holidays!   

Year 5 
Mr Noble will be leaving us after two terms.  We would like to thank him for all his hard 

work.  From the new year, we would like to welcome Miss Jackson. 

After-School Clubs 

Please check the website for the details of the 

clubs.  They will start week commencing 9th 

January.  Some clubs are full so please don’t 

be disappointed.  You will have received a   

permission letter and a text to confirm. 
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Diary Dates 

 

Thursday 12th January 

 

Years 3,4,5 &6 Snow Queen, New Vic Theatre 

 

Tuesday 17th January 

 

Year 6 Planting butterfly friendly plants at Butt 

Lane Community Centre with a game of 

Petanque to follow! 

 

Monday 20th February 

 

Half-term starts 

 

Friday 24th February 

 

Half-term ends 

 

Wednesday 29th— Friday 31st 

March 

 

 

Year 4 Residential trip to Colomendy 

 

Thursday 6th April 

 

Live music performance in school 

 

Friday 7th April 

 

Term ends for Easter holiday 

 

Monday 24th April 

 

Summer term starts 


